
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 16th, 2024 

 

The Hinda Institute 

9401 Margail Avenue 

Des Plaines, IL 60016 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

Congratulations to the Hinda Institute on your Justice and Compassion event. The Hinda Institute 

is a pillar in our community, and I am grateful for the invaluable work you do in Illinois 10th 

Congressional District and throughout our Jewish community. Navigating the complexities of the 

criminal justice system and the process of re-entry into society is incredibly challenging, and the 

steadfast support Hinda provides for those who need it most is truly commendable.  

 

I would also like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to today’s distinguished honorees: Aviva 

Miriam Pratt, Nick Seidel, Rahmiel Hayyim Drizin, Barbara Belsky, Barry Sheppard, and Adam 

Sheppard. This recognition is well-deserved and serves as a testament to your tireless dedication 

to bettering our community.  

 

Although I regret that I am unable to attend your event, please accept my gratitude for your 

contributions to our community. I am confident that your Justice and Compassion event will be 

both impactful and inspiring! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bradley S. Schneider 

Member of Congress 


